Indrayani Gaikwad

From: Kanchan Kohli <kanchankohli@gmail.com>

Sent: 08 May 2021 20:18

To: Bala Prabhakar (Dr.)

Cc: Indrayani Gaikwad; Jasbir Saluja; kkohli@jamiahamdard.ac.in
Subject: Re: Board of Studies

ik THE E-MAIL BELOW IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SOURCE, PLEASE DO NOT OPEN ATTACHMENTS OR CLICK
LINKS WITHOUT PROPER VERIFCATION #*##**

It was my pleasure.

On Sat, 8 May 2021 at 6:34 PM, Bala Prabhakar (Dr.) <Bala.Prabhakar@nmims.edu> wrote:
Dear Dr. Kanchan Kohli,

Greetings from SPPSPTM, SVKM's NMIMS !

~ We express our sincere gratitude to you for taking out time from your busy schedule to participate in our BOS
- Meeting held today. The meeting was a great success.

We at NMIMS believe that learning is most fruitful when knowledge and expertise of individuals
from various disciplines and diverse backgrounds who have excelled in their respective domams 1S
shared. We had some great discussions and constructive suggestions.

We truly appreciate your support and hope to continue to collaborate with you in the future as well
- 80 as to enable us to enrich our syllabus from time to time. We thank you once again for your
'~ time and valuable inputs.

Stay Safe
Best Regards,

- Dr. Bala Prabhakar,
' Dean, SPPSPTM

Thanks & Kind Regards

Prof. Kanchan Kohli

M-Pharm, Ph.D

Professor

Department of Pharmaceutics

Faculty of Pharmacy

School of Pharmaceutical Education & Research (SPER)
Jamia Hamdard, New Delhi-110062




Indrayani Gaikwad

From: Ronald Canute Sequeira <ronaldcanutesequeira@gmail.com>
Sent: 10 May 2021 15:33

To: Bala Prabhakar (Dr.)

Cc: Jasbir Saluja; Indrayani Gaikwad

Subject: Re: Board of Studies

sk THE E-MAIL BELOW IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SOURCE, PLEASE DO NOT OPEN ATTACHMENTS OR CLICK
LINKS WITHOUT PROPER VERIFCATION *#**#*
Dear Prof Bala,

Prof Gaud and you have done a great job of steering things in the right direction with logic and purpose. Your
faculty's efforts to keep the course contemporary and fresh is appreciated.

Thanks and regards,

Ronald

On Sat, 8 May 2021 at 19:08, Bala Prabhakar (Dr.) <Bala.Prabhakar@nmims.edu> wrote:
Dear Mr. Ronald Sequeira,

Greetings from SPPSPTM, SVKM's NMIMS !

We express our sincere gratitude to you for taking out time from your busy schedule to participate
in our BOS Meeting held today. The meeting was a great success.

We at NMIMS believe that learning is most fruitful when knowledge and expertise of individuals
from various disciplines and diverse backgrounds who have excelled in their respective domains is
shared. We had some great discussions and constructive suggestions.

We truly appreciate your support and hope to continue to collaborate with you in the future as well
- 80 as to enable us to enrich our syllabus from time to time. We thank you once again for your
time and valuable inputs.

Stay Safe.
Best Regards,

Dr. Bala Prabhakar,
Dean, SPPSPTM
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